
 

Hello all, 

Please note that our HSIRB reviewers are observing Spring Break from April 13th 

through April 20th, 2025.  

Please allow 14-21 working days for feedback from the HSIRB.  

HSIRB administrative staff will continue to process new incoming protocols and 

conduct the "Pre-Review" phase.  

All HSIRB operations will resume fully on Monday, April 21st. 

Kind regards, 

Gwen 

 


